
From: mhines809@comcast.net [mailto:mhines809@comcast.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 2:40 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: protect the buffalo national river 

 

dear sir:  Please do whatever it takes to protect the beautiful Buffalo River from the presence of 

an industrial  hog farm situated near a major tributary to the Buffalo.  The Buffalo River is such a 

national treasure and truly  one of God's most beautiful creations.We would love 

to  protect  this  river from  contamination and irreversible damage. Sincerely, mary and marion 

hines 

 


